
VAPO NEWS 
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A monthly newsletter brought to you by The Parent Organization of Valley Academy 

Come join us at our next VAPO  

meeting February 11th at 8:15 a.m. in the VAPO 

room. 

QUICK DATES TO REMEMBER 

 1/20 No School— MLK Day 1/22 100th Day of School 

1/22 Fun Run Assembly 1/31 Fun Run & Field Day 

2/7 Spirit Day 2/6—2/13 Student Council Candy 

Grams 

2/11 VAPO Meeting & Caught Being 

Good 

2/14 Classroom Parties & Early   

Release 

New 25th Anniversary Shirt is available to order!  

This shirt will only be available for a limited time. So make sure to 
get yours today! 

To order spirit shirts, follow the instructions below.  

1. Visit www.crashsports.org 

2. Click on “Crash Sportswear” on the black tool bar at 
the top of the page. 

3. Scroll to “Valley Academy” 

4. Choose your color and size and you are set.  

5. Choose “Local Pick Up” and your shirt will be delivered to your student’s class-
room. 

DON’T  FORGET TO PUT YOUR CHILD’S NAME, GRADE AND  

TEACHER IN THE “ORDER NOTES” SECTION AT CHECK OUT. 



Do you need an extra uniform?  

Come visit the VAPO Uniform Closet! 

 $1.00 each 

 Gently worn, clean, and  

unstained donations are always welcomed 

Spirit Day! 

February 7th 

CAUGHT  BEING GOOD  

is on February 11th.  

Remind your little ones to bring their coins to trade 

in for prizes! 

NOTICE:  Class of 2020 

The students  will be choosing 

their theme and colors, and then 

the fun begins with planning! 

Please be on the watch for emails 

for our next planning 

meeting.  Please save the dates 

May 8th after school and May 

21st in the morning. We would 

appreciate your help with deco-

rating for the dinner dance and 

the day of promotion.  The more 

help we have, the better!!   

Thank you! 

8th grade committee 

Our next school fundraiser will kickoff on January 22nd  

What: Fun Run 

Where: Grass fields on the west side of the school 

Date: January 31st 

Time: Class schedule to be released soon 

Why: To raise funds for our school 



HELP WANTED! We are looking for a Curriculum/

Recommended Reading List lead for our Library committee. If 

you have an interest in the approval process for books and all 

things curriculum, please contact Mrs. Pandurangan at 

wini.manas@gmail.com. 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!  

We appreciate you and your 

time!  

We are currently looking for 

volunteers for the following 

events: 

 

 Fun Run 

 Spring Festival 

 Spring Book Fair 

 Teacher Appreciation  

 

Did you know that Valley  
Academy asks that each  

family volunteer 3 hours a 
month or 27 hours a year?  

 
 There are many ways you can  
obtain these hours. You can 

help in the classroom, plan an 
event, create and decorate 
for an event, read books for  
approval for the Recommend 

Reading List and so much 
more!  

Thank you for the support! Keep sending in those Box 

Tops to help us reach our goal! If you have this image on 

your box, you’ll need to scan in your receipt.  


